
 

2019 CAT SPAY & NEUTER VOUCHER PROGRAM 
PHASE II 

 
The Town of Tecumseh, in partnership with local veterinary hospitals/clinics, is pleased to announce 
Phase II of the 2019 Spay and Neuter Voucher Program (Program). Phase II of the Program will 
begin Wednesday, September 11, 2019 and is available to residents of the Town of Tecumseh, 
only. 
 
In an effort to reduce the number of feral cats in the Town, Vouchers (valued at $50 each) that were 
not redeemed during Phase I of the 2019 Program will be carried over to Phase II.  
 
A limited number of Vouchers are available. For feral cat caregivers, a maximum of five (5) Vouchers 
will be issued with no income restrictions. 
 
Applications for Phase II of the 2019 Spay and Neuter Voucher Program will be available at the 
Town Hall during regular office hours, Monday to Friday 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, or on the Town’s 
website. Please note that Vouchers are issued on a first come, first serve basis, and will expire on 
December 1, 2019. 
 
Further Program details can be found on the Town’s website, or by contacting Ext. 143.  
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